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The Well Spirituality Center Welcomes New Executive Director, Luke Sullivan 

La Grange Park, IL – September 12, 2024 – The Well Spirituality Center is pleased to announce 
Luke Sullivan as our new Executive Director, effective September 16, 2024. 

Luke Sullivan brings a wealth of experience in community building, advocacy, and nonprofit 
management. With over 12 years at Arise Chicago and a Master’s in Nonprofit Management from 
DePaul University, he has consistently exemplified impactful leadership. As an Associate of the 
Congregation since 2016 and a former member of The Well’s Board of Directors, he is deeply 
committed to our mission. 

In his new role, he will provide strategic direction, operational management, and team leadership to 
ensure the mission of the Congregation of St. Joseph is embodied in all aspects of The Well. He will 
collaborate with the Board of Directors to implement strategic plans, oversee program 
development and financial management, and lead a team of employees and volunteers. 
Additionally, he will act as a public representative, build relationships with supporters and donors, 
and direct fundraising efforts to support The Well’s initiatives. 

In a statement from our Board Chairperson, Guy Vaccaro, he expressed his confidence and 
gratitude for our new leader: 

“I believe our prayers have been answered and that he will lead us confidently and faithfully into a 
new era for The Well.” 

Luke Sullivan’s success at Arise Chicago, where he built multi-faith partnerships and raised 
significant funds, showcases his ability to unite diverse communities and secure essential 
resources. His leadership as President of the Board of Trustees for Dominican Volunteers USA 
further highlights his strategic oversight and commitment to nonprofit missions. These experiences 
will translate seamlessly into his new role, where he will provide strategic direction and foster 
collaboration at The Well Spirituality Center. 

Luke shared his heartfelt belief in the mission of The Well and its urgent relevance today. He 
emphasized: 

“I truly believe that the mission of The Well is needed now more than ever. My hope and prayer are 
that we all will continue to have the courage to say what needs to be said, and do what needs to be 
done, to further the mission of unity and oneness into our too often broken world.” 

With Luke’s inspiring vision and leadership, The Well is excited to enter a new era. 

For more information about The Well, please visit csjthewell.org. 

http://csjthewell.org/


 
 

About The Well 

The Well Spirituality Center, a member of the Congregation of St. Joseph Mission Network, was 
founded in March 2000 through the initiative of Marlene Schemmel, CSJ, and Judy Maher. Initially 
named The Women’s Well, it offered its first program in May 2000, encouraging participants to 
recognize and affirm their communion with God and all creation. Over time, The Well expanded its 
mission to include programs in Sacred Universe theology, continuing to grow and evolve its 
offerings. 

Our community fosters an awakening to our Unity with the Divine, One Another, and all Creation. 
Recognizing that all is one, we provide opportunities to grow a deeper understanding of ourselves, a 
spiritual community of belonging and action, and an appreciation for our place and our part as 
agents of healing in the unfolding Universe Story. 
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